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SUBJECT: Request to Start New 30-Day Review Period for SCH No. 2022030143 (Golden Rule 
Church Association) Multi-Family Housing from April 1, 2022 to May 2, 2022 

Mendocino County, as Lead Agency, commenced a 30-day local and state review period on the Negative 
Declaration for Use Permit #U_2020-0004 (Golden Rule Church Association) Multi-Family Housing on 
March 4, 2022 (SCH No. 2022030143). The Notice of Availability and Notice of Intent to Adopt the Negative 
Declaration was sent to a newspaper of general circulation, who failed to publish the notice in a timely 
manner. 

As such, the Lead Agency requests a revised 30-day Review Period commencing April 1, 2022 and ending 
on May 2, 2022. The Lead Agency has provided an updated Notice of Availability and Notice of Intent to 

I 

Adopt to accompany this letter. Please attach the updated Notice of Availability and Notice of Intent to 
Adopt to the noted SCH No. and commence a revised review period for the Negative Declaration. 

Please contact Susan Summerford and/or Julia Krog at (707) 234-6650 should there be any questions. 

Sincerely, 

�kctf 
Director of Planning & Building Services 
Mendocino County 

https://ceqanet.opr.ca.gov/2022030143
https://ceqanet.opr.ca.gov/2022030143

